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Dancing in the Late Renaissance Courts of Italy, England and France.

I am delighted that you will be joining us for this year’s summer school. I’m really looking forward to it. You will receive detailed information about preparing for summer school and what to bring etc a little nearer the time. In the meantime, if you have any questions please contact Gill Plant, our summer school administrator.
I look forward to meeting you in July.
Helen Young
Summer School Director
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